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2 MARSHAM STREET
LONDON SWI1P 3EB
01-212 3434

My ref:

Your ref:

Ly October 1984
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PRIME MINISTER'S VISIT TO LIVERPOOL ON
2 OCTOBER

I enclose a copy of a note from the Merseyside
Task Force which is I think self-explanatory.

You will however wish to consider whether

the letter at Annex A should be sent to
Councillor Hamilton as the MTF suggest. If

you judge that a letter would be appropriate

I would advise the deletion of the last sentence
of the draft.

I doubt whether the draft at Annex A is suitable
for the names at Annex B (2). I would therefore
suggest a further draft letter to Lord Aberconway,
Donald Forster, Leonard Epple, Barry Marsh, and
Basil Bean at Annex G and a separate letter to
the two Bishops at Annex H.
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Private Secretary

Andrew Turnbull Esqg
















Annex A

DRAFT LETTER FOR THE PRIME MINISTER TO SEND TO THOSE PEOPLE LISTED
AT ANNEX B

I was pleased to meet you during the course of my visit to Liverpool
on 2 October. It was useful to see, at first hand, some aspects
of the City's life and meet with those directly involved. It

was a stimulating and encouraging day.




Annex C

DRAFT LETTER FOR THE PRIME MINISTER TO SEND TO THOSE PEOPLE LISTED

AT ANNEX D

I was glad to have the opportunity to meet your representative

at the Wavertree Technology Shop Exhibition, during the course

of my visit to Liverpool on 2 October. The exhibition and the

Park project itself contain considerakle promise for the future,
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which I am canfident will be fulfilled.










DRAFT LETTER FOR THE PRIME MINISTER TO SEND TO SIR JOHN CLARK

I was glad to be able to come to Wavertree Technology Park, during

the course of my visit to Liverpool on 2 October. A great deal

has been achieved already and there is great promise for the

future. Liverpool people well led do produce good results!




DRAFT LETTER FOR THE PRIME MINISTER TO SEND TO SIR LESLIE YOUNG

It was kind of you to show me round the International Garden

Festival site and the Albert Dock development during the course

of my visit to Liverpool on 2 October. Both. developments show

in different ways what can be achieved on Merseyside with good

leadership and management.




Annex G

I was glad that we were able to meet over luncheon, when I
visited the International Garden Festival on 2 October. The

Festival itself is a fine example of what can be achieved on

Merseyside with good management and leadership; it is a tribute

to all concerned and let us hope an example to be followed

widely.




DRAFT LETTER FOR THE PRIME MINISTER TO SEND TO THE MOST REV.
DEREK WARLOCK AND THE RT REV DAVID SHEPHERP

I was glad that we were able to exchange a few words before
luncheon when I visited the International Garden Festival on

2 October. I do, as you know, share your concern for the future

O

of Liverpool.







